Subject: RE: Oxford City Council Consultation on Planning Application 23/02335/LBC

Dear Sir/Madam,

Thank you for your email of 20th October 2023 regarding the above application for Listed Building Consent. On the basis of the
information provided, we do not consider that it is necessary for this application to be notified to Historic England under the
relevant statutory provisions, details of which are attached.

If you consider that this application does fall within one of the relevant categories, or you have other reasons for seeking our
advice, please contact us to discuss your request. If we do not hear from you within five working days we will assume this
application should not have been sent to us.

Kind regards,

Elouise Baker

Business Officer

London & South East Region | Oxfordshire

Historic England | 4th Floor, Cannon Bridge House, 25 Dowgate Hill, London, EC4R 2YA

https://historicengland.org.uk/




